Dear Parents;


I hope to prepare your child for their upcoming high school science class in every way; that includes the knowledge and correct use of science equipment and chemicals.   Please read and sign the attached Hands-on Science Safety Rules contract.  These rules reflect general safety procedures that are standard in every commercial and educational science laboratory.  At St. Mary School, science lab safety is stressed and strictly enforced.


It is helpful to have additional support during science lab. Our major lab times in the 8th grade are on Thursdays from 1pm-3pm, and in the 7th grade on Tuesdays from 1pm-3pm.  If you are interested in helping in the classroom, please let me know by sending me an email.

If you have questions regarding any of the rules stated, or concerns for the type of hands-on science we will be doing, please feel free to visit after school, email (gstern@stmarygilroy.org) or call me at school, 842-2827 ext. 125, (Tue-Thu between 3:00 and 4:00 pm ). 

Sincerely,

Georgia Stern

